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2025 BMPA Kid’s Fishing Day 
March 10, 2025 

 
The Back Mountain Police Association is holding its 17th annual “BMPA Rusty Flack Memorial Kid’s 

Fishing Day” at Frances Slocum State Park on Saturday, May 3rd, 2025.  This year, approximately 200 children 
AGES 5 THROUGH 12 will enjoy a fun-filled day fishing for over 1000 trout (including several trophy sized) 
in a net-enclosed area of Frances Slocum Lake.  A handicapped-accessible dock is provided for the convenience 
of children with special needs.  Loaner fishing poles, bait, and tackle will be provided.  In addition to fishing, 
the children receive a gift, have lunch, take part in Fishing Instruction classes, view Police K-9 demonstrations, 
receive fire prevention education inside our sponsored fire safety smoke house and have plenty of opportunities 
to interact with uniformed law enforcement officers alongside their vehicles and equipment.  All free of charge 
because of our generous supporters. 
 

On Sunday following this year’s event from 9-11, we are partnering with an organization to provide 
autistic children the opportunity to spend a peaceful morning fishing in the stocked area.  Each child will 
receive a free rod & reel as a gift. 
 

Based on past generosity and support of the community and law enforcement, your business is one 
of a limited number of businesses being contacted.  As a sponsor, the name of your business will be 
prominently displayed on large professionally designed signage at our event’s main pavilion where it will 
be seen by well over 600 participants, family members, and spectators.  
  

We ask that your business makes a donation to Kid’s Fishing Day on one of three levels: 
 

Platinum Sponsor: $1000 / Gold Sponsor: $500 / Silver Sponsor: $250 
 

Your donation is 100% TAX DEDUCTABLE 
If you have any questions, you may reach me at 760-9342 or Michael Huntzinger, President, at 696-1175 (ext. 106). 

  
Thank you in advance for your consideration and your continued support. 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Ross Piazza 

Kid’s Fishing Day  
Chairman 
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About the Back Mountain Police Association: 

 
The Back Mountain Police Association was incorporated in 1958.  Our goals are to provide unity, support, and training to law 
enforcement officers, to aid in the detection and prevention of crime, and to protect the safety of the community.  It is composed of 23 
departments in the Wyoming Valley and its membership consists of law enforcement officials of local municipalities, Pennsylvania 
State Police, Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission, Pennsylvania Game Commission, and Pennsylvania Department of 
Conservation and Natural Resources. 
 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful committed citizens can change the world:  
indeed, it’s the only thing that ever has.” 

Margaret Mead 
Please help us to provide memories that will last a lifetime to another large group of children this year! 

 
Please make checks payable to BMPA Fund of The Luzerne Foundation  

 
 We would like to be a Platinum Sponsor the 2025 BMPA Kid’s Fishing Day and our check is included. 

 
 We would like to be a Gold Sponsor the 2025 BMPA Kid’s Fishing Day and our check is included. 

 
 We would like to be a Silver Sponsor the 2025 BMPA Kid’s Fishing Day and our check is included. 

 
 

 We are unable to be a Sponsor of the 2025 BMPA Kid’s Fishing Day but remember us next year. 
 
 

Business Name:______________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Address:_________________________________ City:______________________ Zip:_____________ 
 
 
 Phone: _______________________________ Web Address:__________________________________ 

 
* We intend to publicize the name of each business that donates.  If you object, please check the box below and 
we will appreciate your generosity privately. 
 
ALL DONATIONS ARE 100% TAX DEDUCTABLE   Do NOT publicize this donation. 
 

Funding in excess of the amount needed to host the event will remain in the BMPA  
fund of the Luzerne Foundation and maybe used primarily for children’s programs and Law Enforcement Training 

 


